
           
 

33 Stearns Street 
P. O. Box 270 

Massena, NY   l3662 
 
 

 
 
 
May 30, 2019 
 
 
 
Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 
The enclosed statement, issued by Kimberly S. Baxter, Manager Regulatory Affairs, is 
transmitted for filing in compliance with the requirements of the State of New York Public 
Service Commission. 
 

Statement No. 8 – SBC to PSC No. 3 – GAS 
 
Effective June 1, 2019 

 
 
 
If you have any questions or further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.     
 
       
 
      Sincerely,  
 

Kimberly S. Baxter 
Manager Regulatory Affairs 

 
Phone:  (315) 842-3622 
Fax:  (315) 764-9226 
E-Mail: kbaxter@stlawrencegas.com  

Received: 05/30/2019
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